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SAVE THE DATE





Flood Protection Law Implementation Workshop


Thursday, February 14, 2008�10: 00 AM- 3:30 PM�CSAC Conference Center,                                                                             1020 11th Street, Second Floor                                                          Sacramento, CA 95814


The 2007 legislative session concluded with the passage of a comprehensive package of bills aimed at strengthening flood protections in California.  The bill package signed by the Governor includes statutory changes that would require all cities and counties to increase consideration of flood risks in their general plans, and creates a new standard in flood protection for urban development in the Sacramento-San Joaquin region.





This workshop will provide city and county officials and staff with the opportunity to learn about and discuss components of the flood bill package that specifically impact the roles and responsibilities of cities and counties.





AGENDA: The workshop will include an overview of the bill package, perspectives from DWR and other agencies, recommendations for implementation and liability issues, case studies from West Sacramento and the City of Sacramento and ample time for discussion and question and answer. 





Please RSVP to Stanicia Boatner at � HYPERLINK "mailto:sboatner@counties.org" ��sboatner@counties.org� to secure your place. Space is limited.  


There is no cost to attend. Lunch will be provided.


Materials will be available shortly on sponsor websites








Sponsored by:


League of California Cities


Regional Council of Rural Counties


California State Association of Counties


California Chapter of the American Planning Association














